
 

   

Dear Xavierites,  

The Xavier University of Louisiana administration has been carefully monitoring the ever-growing public 
health emergency related to the coronavirus (COVID-19). The situation continues to intensify as more cases 
are reported.  Federal public health authorities foresee this situation continuing significantly longer than 
originally anticipated. Therefore, 

https://forms.gle/3ujMmhxcUjFyRsHdA


 

 Students are able to complete all enrollment related processes virtually.  This includes but is not 
limited to submitting financial aid applications and supporting documents, submitting 
drop/withdrawal forms, and requesting transcripts.  Instructions on how to complete these 
processes are located on departmental websites. 

 Registration for summer and fall courses will begin on March 27th as scheduled.  Course listings for 
summer are currently available for review in Banner.  Course listings for the fall 2020 term are 
scheduled for release on Friday, March 20th. Students are encouraged to virtually meet with their 
academic advisor before registering for courses.  
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